Message

From: Gordon Anderson [gordon@gandersonassociates.com]

Sent: 10/14/2019 12:13:03 PM

To: Christopher E. Jackson [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d28bfd2b0f274cd8af3119a3b715d010-Christopher E.]

CC: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]

Subject: RE: IBEC: Augmentation Request to Existing Consultant Services for Proposed Clipper Arena Project.

Attachments: Augmentation Proposal to Existing Consultant Services for Proposed Clipper Arena Project.pdf

ty Bodd,
Fhad intended to include you on the distribution along with Mindy.

Thanks.
Csorcdon.

From: Christopher E. Jackson <cejackson@cityofinglewood.org>

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 11:56 AM

To: Gordon Anderson (gordon@GAndersonAssociates.com) <gordon@GAndersonAssociates.com>

Cc: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>

Subject: IBEC: Augmentation Request to Existing Consultant Services for Proposed Clipper Arena Project.

Good day Gordon,

Can vou please keep me in the loop of tems forwarded to the City Manager. Helps me to respond should | need to reply
to basic guestions. Please send the Augmentation Request mentioned in the previous email. Also, should the Subject
line have the IBEC tag as previously agreed on? It helps with the AB 987 requirements. Thanks!

Mr. Christopher £, Jackson, 5r.

City of Inglewood

Director - Economic and Community Development Department

Economic Development. Planning. Building Safety. Code Enforcement

One West Manchester Blvd., 4th Floor, Inglewood, CA 90301

Voice: {310) 412-5672 Fax: {310} 412-5681 Email: cejackson@cityofinglewood.org

From: Artie Fields

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 11:05 AM

To: Christopher E. Jackson <cejackson@cityofinglewood.org>; Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>
Subject: FW: Augmentation Request to Existing Consultant Services for Proposed Clipper Arena Project.
Importance: High

Papprove of the attached request.

From: Gordon Anderson <gordon@gandersonassociates.com>

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 10:53 AM

To: Artie Fields <afields@cityofinglewood.org>

Cc: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>

Subject: Augmentation Request to Existing Consultant Services for Proposed Clipper Arena Project.
Importance: High

M, Fields,



Per our discussion, alttached is the augmeantalion request related o the proposed Clipper Ared
orojaect. As indicated in the leter, this request aglong with other augmentation requests will be
reviewed with the applicant later this week. Scheduling of Councit action is gnlicipated the first of
Novermber 2017,

if yvou should have any questions, please lat me know.

Garcion.



